
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2011 
 
 
Timco Engineering  
849 NW State Road 45                                                                          
Newberry, Florida 32669                                                         
 
RE: Change in ID Request for Radio Systems:  
New Model: 300-1174 
New FCC ID: KE3-3001174 
New IC: 2721A-3001174 
 
Dear Applications Examiner: 
 
Radio Systems is requesting a change in FCC and IC ID for the above referenced 
model.  This request is for marketing purposes only and no changes have been made to 
any portion of the originally approved equipment.  Following are the details of the 
change request: 
 

1. The original equipment identification was:  Grantee: Tracker OY Model: T60, 
FCC ID: YBW-T60, IC: 89332A-T60. 

2. The date of the original grant of authorization was: May 12, 2010 
3. Equipment differences from original grant:  Grantee, model, and FCC and IC 

ID numbers only have changed.  There are no changes from the original 
equipment. 

4. Original Test Result Changes:  There are no changes from the original test 
results. 

5. Photographs:  Detailed external and internal photographs and a label drawing 
have been uploaded as separate documents. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
                                                  
 
Alan Ghasiani 
Consulting Engineer - President 
 
 
 
 
 
 


